


 

 

2. Have the discussions around the community changed since becoming more 
accessible? More productive? Less productive? 

 
Our community has a very active presence on social media and it has made it easier for our 
community to share their views on topics of interests, and for our Council to communicate with 
our community. While we actively monitor and moderate comments on our social media pages 
and measure the reach of our posts, we do not currently engage in any sentiment analysis. 
 
3. How much of the feedback received through social media would you say has 

generated or influenced your decisions? 
 
Comments shared are not presented to Council as part of formal consultation processes.  
 
4. Would you recommend that other regional councils make the move to social media? 
 
Yes, while engaging in social media can be resource intensive, in our opinion social media is 
an important part of the modern digital communications landscape. It enables us to share 
information - and at times correct misinformation - in a timely manner and means our 
community can share information with us in real time on their terms.  
 
 
Ngā mihi  
 

 
Janice McDougall 
Group Manager People and Partnerships 
Te Kaihautū, ngā Rangapū, Tāngata hoki 
 




